
LISBURN CENTRAL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
AND NURSERY UNIT 

19th April 2024 

Next week is a busy week. Please read carefully so that you don't miss any information. 

BOOK FAIR 

The Book Fair will be returning to school again on Wednesday 24th April.  

You can view the books available in the book fair on the link below: 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/the-books 

You will be very  welcome to come into school and purchase books for your children at the following 

times: 

8:30am - 9:00am  

2:00am - 3:30pm 

This will be located at Reception and we would encourage parents and pupils to visit it. We would 

encourage you to support this as the school receives a commission on the books sold.  

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/the-books


M&M Production - The Secret Garden 

 

M&M Productions will be in school on Tuesday 23rd April to perform The Secret Garden for pupils in P.1 - 

P.7.  The performance will take place from 1:00pm - 2:00pm. 

You received a letter, please return the reply slip and make payment online. 

90th Anniversary Celebrations 

We are participating in a special service of celebration in Christ Church Lisburn on Wednesday 24th April 

at 10:30am. This is a joint service with Old Warren Primary School. The joint school choir will be taking 

part in the service. 

 



PTF Meeting - Monday 22nd April 

A PTF Meeting will take place on Monday 22nd April at 7:10pm. Discussions will include fundraising for 

the  summer term. Please come along and share your ideas. 

After School Clubs 

Monday - Multisports (Activity NI) 

Tuesday - SEAG Club - P.6 pupils only 

Wednesday - Football (Burns Skills School) 

Thursday - Science (Activity NI) 

Friday  - Dance (Burns Skills School) 

Places are still available in the clubs. If interested please book online:  

www.ActivityNI.co.uk    or    www.burnsskillsschool.co.uk 

Annie 

Our Key Stage 2 pupils are putting on a production of 'Annie' at the following times: 

30th April at 7:00pm  

1st May at 1:30pm. 

Tickets are available to purchase. Cost  - £2.50 for all tickets. School children are free. 

On Wednesday 1st May all children will finish school at 1:00pm apart from the members of the cast 

and the choir. 

Admission to Pre-School (Stage 1) and Primary School: End of Procedure  

Guidance for Parents 

I wish to advise you that an email notification will be issued on Thursday, 25 April 2024 informing you of 

the outcome of your child’s application to pre-school/primary school in September 2024.  

Emails will be issued to almost 24,000 parents and consequently some parents will receive their email 

before others. It is intended that all parents should have received  their notification by 10:00am. If you 

do not receive an email please remember to  check your junk mail and other folders.  

It is not necessary for you to log into the online portal to view the outcome of your child’s application. 

However, if desired, you may log in on Thursday, 25 April 2024 at the link below: 

https://connect.eani.org.uk/parent  

https://www.activityni.co.uk/
https://www.burnsskillsschool.co.uk/


Your login details are the email address and password you registered with when you applied online.  

A large volume of parents may log in on notification day. The first few hours are likely to be the busiest 

period and you may be placed in a queue. You may wish to consider logging in at a less busy time. 

Information on what action you need to take, if any (depending on the outcome of  your application), 

will be available on the EA website  https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions.  

For help and advice you can contact Admissions Helpline on 028 9598 5595  

We will also send out letters to all successful applicants on 25th April. 

School Garden 

The school garden area needs some work!!  

We are requesting help from parents, grandparents etc. to tidy the garden area and help prepare the 

raised beds for planting. 

If you are available and would like to be involved please contact the school office or speak to me. We 

would really appreciate your help. 

Parent Representatives on Board of Governors 

All controlled schools are required to carry out a reconstitution of governors this year. This means that 

we require two new parent representatives who can serve for the next period of four years. 

If you are interested please let me know before Friday 26th April. Nomination forms are available in the 

office. 

Car Park 

Please do not park on the footpath beside the green fence. Children and parents use this footpath when 

walking to school. Thank you. 

Dates Ahead.... 

23rd April:M&M Productions in school 

24th-26th April: Book Fair 

30th April - 1st May: KS2 Show  - Annie 

6th May: May Day holiday 

13th - 15th May : P.7 Residential trip 

27th - 29th May: Spring Bank Holiday 



6th June : Amazing Journey in school 

26th June: Leaver's Assembly 
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